

Elm Academy News

16/12/22

Elm's exciting curriculum

A Huge Congratulations to all the children for such fantastic performances



Message from Mrs Fish

I can't believe we are at the end of the first term already, so much exciting learning has taken place and so many great experiences.

I have had the great pleasure this week of watching all year groups performances and weren't they great! We have toured the USA, experienced WW2 and lived through Henry the VIII's wives! I was blown away by Year 3 and their musical talents, Year 1 and their delightful singing and Year 2 of their story telling of Santasaurus. Christmas wouldn't be Christmas without the nativity told by Nursery and Reception in their own special way. Well done to all the children, such great performances and it was so lovely having you all in school again.

Lastly, I wish you all a very special holiday and let's look forward to a brighter New Year.

Seasons Greetings





More performances







Elms Exiting Curriculum



Reception enjoy some fun activities setup from local students from Oak Academy



Elm Afterschool Clubs



Year 3 Colouring Club





Sewing Club

Year 3 - Yule log making – Cooking Club







Panto Season



The whole school enjoyed this year's Aladdin Pantomime

Pantomime at Canford school

CONGRATULATIONS

Our High Achievers

Year 1 - Choeyang & Lilith-Rose

Year 2 - Gracei & Darcee

Year 3 - Jaxon & Maraj

Year 4 - Emily S & Jaden,

Year 5 - Amelia, Lilly & Chidbundum

Year 6 - Amber, Jack & Leo

Inclusion Team Update

I would like to take this opportunity to wish Mrs Yetton the very best of luck. She is not leaving Elm as such, but will not be working solely at Elm for the next year as she takes on a sabbatical working for AAT across all the primary schools. I am very pleased to say Mr Read will be stepping into Mrs Yetton's role for the year and I can assure you a very careful handover has taken place. Mrs Yetton will still be around to support Elm when needed. We will greatly miss her and are very thankful for all the work she has done to build a strong successful Inclusion Team who offer such great support to both the children and families. Good Luck Mrs Yetton!

Inclusion Team

Mr Read - Inclusion Team Lead and DDSL

Mrs Edwards - SEND Lead

Miss Reed – DDSL and Pastoral Support Worker

Mrs Stevenson -Pastoral and Family Support Worker

Dates and Reminders

Tuesday 3rd January 2023

Wednesday 4th January 2023

Thursday 5th January 2023

Sunday 15th January 2023

Thursday 9th February 2023

Friday 10th February 2023

INSET - School Closed

INSET - School Closed

Children's first day back at school

Applications for Reception Intake 2023 closes

Parents Evening (TBC)

- End of half term







Don't forget to follow us on Facebook (Elm Events) and Twitter @ElmAcademyAAT

Web: www.elm-academy.org.uk

Email: elm@elm-academy.org.uk

Tel: 01202 574212

Address: Holloway Avenue, Bournemouth, Dorset, BH11 9JN